



We'd love to hear from you! What are your travel or vacation plans for 2017? #Vacation2017













Mobility for U urges you, your family and friends to support Proposition S on the November, 2016 Ballot. This extremely important initiative will provide desperately needed funds to assist Missouri Seniors with various services. Please vote YES on Proposition S. For more information, please visit

PROPOSITION S: MEETING THE NEEDS OF SENIORS

Seniors Count of Greater St. Louis

There are serious gaps in funding and delivery of services for seniors. A collection of trusted organizations and community members have come together through Seniors Count to make an impact through the introduction of Proposition S.

In November, you'll have the opportunity to make a significant difference in the lives of residents 60+ in your county who are facing gaps in numerous areas including:

- Transportation
- Nutrition
- Home maintenance/safety
- Care coordination
- Medicare/Medicaid
- · Behavioral health
- · Dental health
- Socialization
- Homemaker services
- · Respite services

To find out more, go to SeniorsCountSTL.com or "like" Seniors Count on Facebook. Passionate about this issue and want to get involved?

Contact Jamie Opsal at JOpsal@SeniorsCountSTL.com











Share





Mobility for U® sincerely thanks our family of friends and clients for your support and a stellar 2016. We look forward to an exciting 2017 and wish you and your family a safe, peaceful and happy New Year. May 2017 be the best year ever!!!

